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Christmas Class Assemblies 
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Dear St Paul's Families, 

Instead of celebrating Christmas at church, each class will perform a Christmas-themed assembly for their 

parents. To ensure that we keep our pupils and audience safe, we are asking you to support us with the 

following safety precautions: 

• Parents wishing to watch the assembly will be asked to take a lateral flow test that morning. 

Anyone testing positive must not attend. 

• Parents will be asked to sanitise their hands on the way in, and to wear a mask whilst in the building. 

• No more than 2 people per family (including pre-school siblings) will be permitted to attend a child's 

class assembly. 

• Entrance to school will be via Oxford Road. 

• For assemblies taking place at the end of the day, pick up will be as normal - from the playground at 

3.30pm. 

Please see below the dates and times for each event: 

6B - 9.00am, Wednesday 8th December 

5S - 2.50pm, Wednesday 8th December 

5D - 9.00am, Thursday 9th December 

3B - 2.50pm, Thursday 9th December 

4P - 9.00am, Friday 10th December 

3K - 2.50pm, Friday 10th December 

4C - 9.00am, Tuesday 14th December 

6N - 2.50pm, Tuesday 14th December 

3H - 9.00am, Wednesday 15th December 

4R - 2.50pm, Wednesday 15th December 

6L - 9.00am Thursday 16th December 

5G - 2.50pm, Thursday 16th December 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Taylor - Headteacher 
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